Old Capitol Building PO Box 47200 Olympia, WA 98504-7200



k12.wa.us

August 31, 2020

Dr. Jean Shumate Superintendent Stanwood-Camano School District #401 26920 Pioneer Highway Stanwood, WA 98292

Dear Dr. Shumate:

After reviewing the results of the recent Washington State Patrol annual inspection, we recognize that your school district has again completed the inspection of school buses with exceptional results. For the past two years, the results in your district have been outstanding.

We congratulate you, your administration, and the staff of your transportation department for these outstanding school bus inspection results. We look forward to your continued support of student transportation safety.

Keep up the fantastic work.

his D.S. Reyland

Sincerely,

Chris Reykdal Superintendent of Public Instruction

CR/JRB:kmk

cc: Lisa Orton, Transportation Director

CHIEF JOHN R. BATISTE Washington State Patrol